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Dear Northwest Families,

On behalf of the amazing staff at Northwest Elementary School, it is my pleasure to welcome you back to another exciting
school year! We hope you and your family had a wonderful and restful summer. As we embark on a new academic
journey, we are honored and thrilled to have your children back in our classrooms, ready to learn, grow, and succeed.

The early academic years are crucial in laying the foundation for lifelong learning and personal development. It is during
this time that children develop critical skills, which are essential for their future academic success. We are committed to
creating engaging and rigorous educational experiences that foster curiosity and a love for learning.

Our school community’s strength depends on the collective contributions of parents, staff, and students. We want to continue
our strong partnership as we move into another school year, as this will ensure our students’ academic success and emotional
well-being. We invite you to take advantage of the opportunities to support your child’s learning and experiences by
volunteering, attending events, or participating in parent-teacher conferences. To stay connected and informed about what’s
happening at school, use the ParentSquare app, check your child’s backpack, and visit the Virtual Backpack on Northwest’s
website.

We are eager to embark on this journey with you and your children and look forward to celebrating their accomplishments
and milestones throughout the year. Thank you for your continued support and partnership. Together, we can make this a
fantastic and memorable school year. If you have any questions or need assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Warm regards,
Mrs. Kathleen Hyland
Principal

A school where learners shine and futures are bright!



